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30 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Grandparents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Trip to The Black Country Museum           

Thursday 16th February 2023 

Leaving School at 9.00am 

Returning for 3pm 

 

As part of our learning in History we have been studying the Tudor Period. In order to 

bring this learning to life, we have organised a trip to the Black country Museum where 

children will be taking part in workshops as well as exploring the museum itself.  

 

Your child will need a school packed lunch for the day. Please ensure that no fizzy 

drinks, sports drinks or glass bottles are in lunch-boxes. If your child is entitled to Free 

School Meals, one will automatically be provided but you may want to provide a few 

healthy snacks and a drinks bottle. 

 

Places on the visits are subject to exemplary behaviour of your child in school in order 

to ensure their manner out of the school environment replicates this.  Any children who 

are unable to follow the school values within the school prior to the visit may result in 

them being removed from the visit and the loss of any payment made. 

 

If any of your child’s medical details have changed and you have not yet notified the 

school, please contact to request a new medical consent form. 

Please complete and return the attached reply slip. Payment will need to be made 

via ParentPay for £10.00 by 15th February 2023.  If you have any difficulty with funding 

the full amount of this trip, please speak to Miss Briner. 

 

Please note that any request for refunds will be subject to an overall review of 

affordability of this trip by the school. This is because some trips require the 

school to pay non- refundable deposits prior to the trip. If your child is unable 

to attend the trip at very short notice then please be assured we will always do 

our best to find a student who can take their place, thus enabling us to afford 

refunds, but if we are unable to do this then we may be unable to offer refunds. 
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 

3881. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Briner  

Head of Primary 
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Reply slip 

Year 6 Trip to the Black Country Museum 

I wish my child: ................................................................ Year Group: .................... to 

attend the above-mentioned visit and having read the information; agree to 

him/her taking part.   

 

I have provided Bournville School with up-to-date medical details for my child and 

outlined if treatment is required. I hereby give permission for the staff in charge to act 

in loco parentis.  

 

I confirm payment of £10.00 will be made via ParentPay before the date of the trip.  
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………. Parent/Grandparent/Carer 

 

Date: …………………………………............. 

 

 

 


